
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
  

STOP/ GO TRAFFIC ARRANGEMENT ON KINGS ROAD AT NAILAGA 
 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) would like to advise members of the public that a section of Kings Road 

at Nailaga, Ba will be reduced to single lane for restoration works from: 

8.00am to 5.00pm on Wednesday, 26th September.  

The road pavement on the Ba bound lane has failed due to the underlying dislocated box culvert 

and requires restoration works.  

Members of the public are requested to strictly adhere to the directions of the flagman and the 

site traffic control, to ensure the safety of other motorists and workmen alike. We apologise for 

the expected inconvenience. For further queries please call the FRA on 5720. 

 

  


